
Leaders Lab Community Speakers Series:

Fort St John Housing 
Market

          Too Hot, Too Cold or Just Right?

Thursday, November 8, 2018, 7:00-8:30 pm
Northern Lights College, 
9820 120 Ave, Fort St. John. Free Admission.

Description: What is the state of the housing market in Fort St. 
John? What are the factors shaping the housing market? How will 
those change in the coming decades?  This presentation will look 
at these questions and the implications for the community.

Guest speaker: Marleen Morris, Co-Director of the Community 
Development Institute is co-author of The Northern BC Housing 
Study. Marleen has served on the Board of BC Housing and on as 
President of one of BC’s largest housing and community services 
boards.

For more information contact Carolynn Oliver
Carolynn.Oliver@unbc.ca, Tel: (250) 262.1423
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